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LIMITLESS POTENTIAL                               IGNITE PASSION                                EMBRACE DIFFERENCE
Thursday, 16th July 2020

Dear Parents, Carers,
I hope that you are all safe and well. 
We are excited at the prospect of welcoming you all back and I am sure you appreciate our main priority is ensuring all our children can return safely to school; for those of you with children who have already returned much of this will be familiar but for those of you who are joining us or returning in September things are different as we have to introduce measures to ensure we minimize risk for our children and families.
The school will be closed to pupils on Tuesday 1st September 2020 and Wednesday 2nd September 2020 for planning and preparation days.  All children will return to school on Thursday 3rd September 2020.
Children and staff will work in ‘bubbles’ and limited year groups. Whilst we are not able to gather for assemblies, we are going to continue with in class celebrations for this and will be adopting all kinds of creative ways to ensure that the children have a sense of being part of Hazlewood Community Primary School and the wider school community.
We know that some of the changes will make school seem very different for both parents and children, but we want to take this opportunity to reassure you that we are a community school and will continue to support our children and families even if some of that has to be virtually!
Attached are our plans for re-opening and we will also post these on the website, so they are easily accessible as I am sure you will appreciate guidance is coming through all the time and we are reviewing this in line with our plans, obviously if this means these need changing we will update you.
In the meantime, I would like to wish you all a good summer and thank you for your continued support - we look forward to welcoming our wonderful children and families on Thursday 3rd September 2020. 
Please do not hesitate to contact us, should you have any questions or worries.

Best regards

Stephane Bommel

Headteacher
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Hazlewood Community Primary School,


 Canterbury Way, Woodlands Park, Wideopen,


Newcastle Upon Tyne. NE13 6JJ.


Tel:(0191) 9178545


Email:office@hazlewoodprimary.co.uk


� HYPERLINK "http://www.hazlewoodprimary.co.uk" �www.hazlewoodprimary.co.uk�


 Headteacher     	Mr. S. Bommel











